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Karl J. Dreher, Director

Idaho Department of Water Resources
P.O. Box 83720

Boise, Idaho 83720-0098

Re: Water Call and Request For Administration

Dear Director Dreher:

Please consider this letter to be your formal notice that Aquarius Aquaculture is (once
again) making a water call and requesting your department to do whatever is necessary to
deliver water to the points of diversion for water right numbers 36-07160 (2.64cfs-
priority 02/18/1971), 36-07159 (10cfs-priority02/18/1971 and 36-07092B ( 10cfs-
priority 11/06/1969). We are entitled to delivery of 22.64 cfs from Hidden Springs for
fish propagation. Today, the facility that utilizes these water rights is receiving less than
50% of the water entitled by these rights from the spring source. Any water that can be
returned to our points of diversion will be put to beneficial use under the terms and
conditions of our decrees. '

Demand is hereby given that you direct the Water Master to administer water rights
required by Idaho Code 8 42-607 in order to supply this prior right.

Sincerely,

David Huff

Vice President
Aquarius Aquaculture
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